
 

What is in the Multi-year Draft 
Budget? 

 
The 2024 Multi-year preliminary DRAFT BUDGET is 
set to be released February 7th at a special meeting of 
Executive Policy Committee.  
 
Fort Rouge-East Fort Garry residents are invited to 
learn more about what is in the preliminary draft 
budget at two upcoming budget sessions. Join 
Councillor Rollins budget presentation & 
consultations featuring special ward guests: 
 

• Wednesday, February 21st – Riverview 
Community Centre (90 Ashland Avenue) 
7pm – 8pm 
With special guest: Bike Winnipeg 

 

• Monday, February 26th – Broadway 
Neighbourhood Centre (185 Young Street) 
7pm – 8pm 
With special guest: Art City 

 
To organize your own session or to rsvp, please 
email: rollinswardoffice@winnipeg.ca  
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